
Dear Nottinghamshire County Council, 
 
I would like you to provide stats on the average wait times for an Adult Social Work needs 
assessment over the last 3 years. If possible please break it down by month. If the above breaches 
the maximum aloud to spend (Section 12 of the FOIA) on a request please prioritise the last year. 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information Request. 
 
I am now able to provide you with the information supplied by the relevant department, as follows: 
 
All averages per months are in days from Contact to assessment completion for Social Care (Care 
and Support) Assessments . 
 
 

Assessment  
Type SOCIAL CARE 

  

 

Average Time from 
Contact to 
assessment 
completion (days) 

2015  
Apr 31 
May 31 
Jun 32 
Jul 33 
Aug 31 
Sep 33 
Oct 34 
Nov 38 
Dec 30 
2016  
Jan 35 
Feb 25 
Mar 34 
Apr 27 
May 27 
Jun 26 
Jul 27 
Aug 24 
Sep 26 
Oct 22 
Nov 24 
Dec 19 
2017  
Jan 22 
Feb 21 
Mar 20 



Apr 29 
May 25 
Jun 24 
Jul 37 
Aug 25 
Sep 21 
Oct 26 
Nov 27 
Dec 21 
2018  
Jan 19 
Feb 23 
Mar 27 
Apr 30 
May 26 
Jun 22 
Jul 22 
Grand Total 27 

 
I hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 
FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to 
the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer. 
Complaints and Information Team 
Chief Executive’s Dept 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
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